
 
April 30, 2025 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, U.S. Capitol      H-307, U.S. Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the South Marina Terminal Replacement Project in fiscal year 2026. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Port of Everett, located at 1205 Craftsman 

Way, Suite 105, Everett, WA 98201. The funding would replace an existing dock that has 

exceeded its useful life with a new structure that will provide greater utility capacity to serve 

marine vessels. This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will improve the 

resiliency of the transportation system and increase economic development of the region by 

providing capacity for cruises and passenger ferry service.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 

authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Rick Larsen 

U.S. Representative 

Washington State, Second District 

  


